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PAN AMERICAN UNIVERSITY
EDINBURG, TEXAS 78539

Orrice OF THE VIcE PRESIDENT August 22, 1972

For BuUSINEss AFFAIRS

Dr. James H. Stewart, Jr.
Tyler State College

Post Office Box 1142

Tyler, Texas 75701

Dear Dr. Stewart:

Since the concept of Tyler State College was first made
public, I have watched the emergence of the institution
with great interest. To my mind, the future will prove
the wisdom of the Governor, the Coordinating Board and
the Board of Regents for their selection of Tyler as the
location for an upper level and graduate college.

As I have stated to you in previous conversation, and in
the resume to the Board of Regents, I would greatly ap-
preciate your consideration of my application for a position
of responsibility in the area of business and/or finance in
the administration of Tyler State College. In view of the
fact that I have twenty years experience with a young and
developing institution, I firmly believe I can make a con-
tribution at Tyler.

Should you need additional information or clarification
about my application, please let me hear from you.

John R. Sawyer
Vice President for
Business Affairs

JRS:gcp
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